
NEWSLETTER 
12th March 2018 

A MESSAGE FROM MRS NEGUS-HILL 

 
The last few weeks have been so busy! It doesn’t seem long since half term, but since then we have had so many events! The 

snow days were unexpected, these are never ideal, but can I please take this opportunity to thank all of the parents/carers 

who supported us when we had to make the diffciult decision to close the school. Snow happens so rarely and I am sure that 

you appreciate the chance to play in the snow with your children! I know I did! I have really enjoyed listening to all of the 

children recount their tales of building snowmen, making snow angels and sledging. However, I hope that no one locally was 

too badly affected by the snow. I for one, am now looking forward to some warmer, sunnier weather.  

We only have 2 more weeks left at school and Easter will be upon us, we have lots of exciting events and fundraising 

opportunities planned, so make sure you check out the key dates below! 

 

We had lots of children who have earned our new reading rewards, they were: 

Potter’s Perfect 50: Vesper Gourlay, Dan Mills, Charlotte Crompton-Howe, Oliver Hardcastle, Percy Ward, Orla Smith,  

Seaus’s Stupendous 100: Charlotte Crompton-Howe, Oliver Hardcastle 

 

Mrs Negus-Hill 

 

 ‘Be the best that you can be’! 
 

@normanbyspital   @discovery_class @VoyagerClass  @EndeavourClass 

 

World Book Day-Thursday 8th March 

What a wonderful array of characters we had in school for our World Book Day. Lots of new characters that children enjoy 

reading about. It was lovely to see them so enthusiastic about the books they enjoy. Thank you to parents/carers for all 

your efforts in helping put the cotumes together. 

 

Pupil learning Conferences-12th and 13th March 

These have been re arranged from the original date of 5th/6th March. It is a fantastic opportunity to share your child’s 

achievements and successes. Please bring your child along to the meeting. If you haven’t made an appointment-it is not too 

late, just pop in and have a chat with your child’s teacher.  

 

Action Aid 

School Council have been finding out how the school can help to raise money for Alisha, a 7 year old boy in Zambia who we 

support and sponsor to go to school through Action Aid. As you know we are organising a Round Robin of sports activities for 

which we are hoping family and friends will sponsor each child for. Hopefully, ALL pupils should have their sponsor form, 

please use the next couple of weeks to get as many sponsors as possible.  

 

Endeavour and Voyager Cake Sale! Monday 19th/Tuesday 20th March after school 

On Monday 19th/Tuesday 20th March Endeavour and Voyager classes are holding a cake sale after school on both days to 

raise money for Action Aid. Hopefull they will bake some temptingly, delicious cakes for you to buy. 

 

Whole School Film-Monday 26th March 3.30pm 

Discovery are holding a WHOLE school film night as part of their project and would like to raise funds for Help the Heroes. 

You will receive a form via parentmail for this event. It will cost £3 per child and will include popcorn, drink and sweets and 

the children will be able to watch the new release ‘Happy Family’. 

 



 

 

 

Easter Service 

On Wednesday 28th March at 2.30pm, we invite all parents/carers and family and friends along to share with us our Easter 

Service in St.Peter’s Church. This is always a lovely time of year and we can’t wait to celebrate Easter with you. It is also 

the last day of term, so you are more than welcome to take your children home a little early if we finish before 3.30pm.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 12th/Tuesday 13th March – PLCs 

Tuesday 13th March – 2 pupils to De Aston for Gifted and Talented morning 

Monday 19th/Tuesday 20th March-Endeavour and Voyager Cake sale after school!  

Tuesday 20th March – Some Yr6 pupils De Aston for English, maths and science day 

Thursday 22nd March – 1.30pm Grandparents (carers, parents, neighbours) Gardening Afternoon  

Friday 23rd March – Action Aid Round Robin  

Friday 23rd March – Reports to parents 

Monday 26th March-Endeavour and Voyager Exhibition (Afternoon-time to follow) 

Monday 26th March-3.30pm Whole school Film (this is being organised by Discovery class-but all children are welcome) 

Tuesday 27th March – Star Treat afternoon 

Tuesday 27th Narch – 3.30pm FoNS Easter Egg hunt and Cake sale (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 28th March – 2.30pm  Church Service St Peter’s Church Normanby 

Wednesday 28th March – Last day of term 

Monday 16th April – Term 5 begins 

 

WEBSITE        EMAIL 

www.normanbyprimary.org.uk       enquiries@normanby.lincs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.normanbyprimary.org.uk/

